
Where

HOLOKE PUBLIC LIBRARY
250 CHESTNUT STREET
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Holyoke - Corridor Improvements on 
High and Maple Streets

What is happening?
The Massachusetts Department of Transportation (MassDOT) and the City of Holyoke are working on a 
project to implement safety and mobility improvements along High Street and Maple Street in Downtown 
Holyoke. The purpose of this meeting is to update the public on the status of the project. MassDOT and 
their team will present latest conceptual design options and then open the meeting up to listen to your 
feedback related to safety and mobility along these two important transportation corridors.

How will this affect you? 
The public is encouraged to attend this meeting to learn more about the project and provide feedback on 
the potential corridor design options that have been developed to date. 

When

TUESDAY JUNE 24, 2025 
5:30 PM

To ensure its meetings are accessible, MassDOT reasonably provides: translation, interpretation, 
modifications, accommodations, alternative formats, and auxiliary aids and services. To request such 
services, please contact MassDOT’s Chief Diversity and Civil Rights Officer at 857-368-8580 or 
MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us.  For adequate time to process such request, please make them as 
early as possible, ideally 10-15 days prior to the event.

Project inquiries may also be emailed to MassDOTProjectManagement@dot.state.ma.us. Please submit any 
written statements regarding the proposed undertaking to: Carrie A. Lavallee, P.E., Chief Engineer, 
MassDOT, 10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02116, Attention: PROJECT MANAGEMENT, PROJECT FILE NO. 
613320.

Visit www.mass.gov/orgs/highway-division/events for more information or to view 
a recording of the presentation if you were not able to attend. 
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